
ELLISFIELD PARISH COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE OF FILLING BY CO-OPTION 
A VACANCY FOR A PARSH 

COUNCILLOR 
Pursuant to the Notice issued and published on 20th November 2024 by the 
Locum Clerk to Ellisfield Parish Council, information is hereby given that no 
notice requesting a Poll has been delivered to the Returning Officer by the 
due date for receipt of such a Notice. 
 
Ellisfield Parish Council will, therefore, seek to fill the vacancy by co-option 
at a meeting of the Full Council to be held on 20th January 2025 at 7.00pm 
in the Memorial Hall, Ellisfield. 
 
Persons wishing to be considered for co-option and who fulfil the 
requirements for appointment as parish councillors for this Parish, are 
invited to give notification in writing of their willingness to be considered for 
co-option to the Parish Clerk at clerk@ellisfield.gov.uk. Such notice must 
be received on or before 17th January 2025. The notification should 
include relevant background information that will assist the Parish Council 
in forming an opinion as the suitability of the candidate. Candidates will 
have an opportunity to speak at the meeting of the Parish Council on 20th 
January 2025, prior to the selection process. 
 
 
 
Peter Baston 
Locum Clerk to Ellisfield Parish Council. 
7th January 2025 
clerk@ellifield.gov.uk 
www.ellisfield.gov.uk 
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